

GBW:mr

28 January 2020

Dear parents and carers

Late this afternoon, the NSW government made a major change to its advice to schools on coronavirus. Parents whose children have travelled to China in the past two weeks are now asked not to send them to school. These students should be kept at home until after the 14-day incubation period for coronavirus has ended.

Consequently, Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta is now requesting that families who have travelled to China with their children in the past 14 days keep them at home until the completion of the 14-day incubation period.

My apologies to anyone who may be affected by this new advice. If you have any questions about this, please contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Gregory B Whitby AM KSG

Executive Director Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta















